SCTS Court User Satisfaction Survey 
SCTS is seeking feedback from people involved in civil cases and we would be grateful if you would take some time to complete a survey. Feedback on your experience and the quality and standard of the service you have received throughout is essential in helping us make the right improvements that reflect your needs and expectations.  We would be grateful if you could take some time to complete a survey which can be found at the following link: Court User Satisfaction Survey 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to know more about the survey please contact SCTS Operations Delivery Business Unit, by emailing sctsresearch@scotcourts.gov.uk or phoning 0131 248 1877 
